



Ground Floor 31 Outram Street West Perth WA 6005

Tel (08) 9212 4200

Fax (08) 9481 3792

info@perthorthopaedics.com.au

NOTIFICATION TO DVA PATIENTS

Dear Patient

A recent notice has been placed in our practice from 1 November 2009 in relation to the Medicare Rebate for joint injections. The rebate for injections both for Private patients and DVA patients has now been withdrawn by the Federal Government in the absence of any formal consultation with patient or medical groups.

Should you require an injection at the time of consultation, a fee will be raised. Unfortunately, this will not attract a rebate from either Medicare or DVA.

Currently the cost for these injections will now be borne directly by patients.

We are seeking your support to contact your local Member of Parliament to protest this recent action by the Federal Minister for Health.

Best wishes

DR KEN MAGUIRE

Orthopaedic Surgeons

Keith Holt

Greg Witherow

Greg Janes

Peter Annear

Greg Hogan

Jens-Ulrich Buelow

Peter Hales

Benjamin Hewitt

Rheumatologist

Ken Maguire

Sports Physicians

Duncan Sullivan